
1	How has God used both your current 
circumstances and our study of Daniel to 
grow your prayer life?

2	Read through Psalm 2 as a group. Look for 
how the passage describes the wicked, God, 
and His people.

	� How do the wicked express their rebellion 
towards God? (1-3)

	� How does God respond to the wicked? (4-9)

	� What should our response be? (10-12)

	� Discuss how this Psalm connects to Daniel 
9:20-27. How does these truthes meet you 
in your current situation?

3	When Babylon fell, Daniel turned back 
to the prophecies of God (See Jer. 25:11). 
Where do you turn in God’s word when you 
need to get balance in the midst of transi-
tion or trial?
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4	Knowing that history and future are firmly 
in the hands of God and that His plan is 
sure, how should Christians live until His 
plan is brought to fruition?

	� What fears do you think Daniel had as he 
heard about the destruction that was to 
come?

	� What fears do you have when you think 
about the end of the world as you know it?

	� What fears do you have about our present 
circumstances?

5	What kinds of things keep us from con-
fessing our sins as individuals and as a 
nation?

6	How does this passage reveal both the 
mercy and the judgment of God?




